
 

From: Frank Ramagnano 
To: Marilyn Toft 
Subject: Fwd: TPFFA Pride Position 
Date: Friday, May 26, 2017 2:36:35 PM 

The Toronto Professional Fire Fighters Association believes 
in and supports inclusive events. With the recent decision 
of the Pride parade organizers we as an association will 
not be organizing our involvement this year. 
The Toronto Professional Firefighters Association is proud 
to have partnered with the Toronto Police Service LGBTQ-
ISN , The Toronto Paramedic Association, and the Toronto 
Police Association to hold a historic first ever; “First 
Responders Pride Party.” 
It is difficult for us to participate in our uniform while our 
emergency counterparts are not allowed to participate in 
theirs. 
Regards, 
Frank Ramagnano 
President, Toronto Professional Fire Fighters Association Local 3888 
I.A.F.F. 
39 Commissioners Street 
Toronto, ON, M5A 1A6 
Phone 416-466-1167 Ext. 227 
Fax 416-466-6632 
Cell 647-224-3888 
BB Pin 23988D4B 
ramagnano@torontofirefighters.org 
----Notice Regarding Confidentiality of Transmission----
This message (including any attachments) is for the sole use of the 
intended recipient and may contain information that is privileged and 
confidential. 
If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination or copying of this communication is prohibited. Please 
notify us of the error in communication by telephone (416-466-1167) 
and destroy all copies of this communication including any 
attachments. 
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